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Class 9 News. Fr(day Sth September

We have had an amazing first week back. All the children have settled into class

lovely, and we have been having lots of fun getting to know each other.

We have been reading the story ‘The Boy with Flowers in His Hair’ by Jarvis. The
children decorated their picture with flowers, like David from the story.
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Next week, we will be starting our new topics.
Numeracy - Place value.

Literacy — Yucky Worms.

Topic — Plants and animals.

On Thursdays, we have P.E, so children will need to bring their P.E kits to school,

where they can stay until half term.

On Mondays we will have our outdoor learning in the forest area, we will be going
outside in all weathers, so children will need to bring wellies and suitable waterproof

outdoor clothing, please.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the Class 9 team. @




